
Parents Evenings 

We have two formal parent’s evenings throughout the year; the first in the 

Autumn term and then again in the Spring term. It is an opportunity for you to 

talk with your child’s class teacher to discuss their progress. The initial Parents 

Evening is generally to discuss how your child has settled into their new class; 

the next evening is where we will talk more about how your child has 

developed so far through the year.  During the Summer term we hold an 

informal ‘drop in’ parents evening following parents/carers receiving an end of 

year school report, where parents have the opportunity to discuss anything 

written in the end of year report in detail with your child’s class teacher. 

Appointments for Parents Evening is done via Parentpay. Should you need any 

support in booking an appointment, please speak to the ladies in the school 

office who will be able to support you with this. 

 

 


